
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

September 11, 2013 
 
       
      
Patricia Palmen 
29 Island Road 
North Oaks MN 55127 
 
VIA EMAIL:  pattip100@aol.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1520 Albany Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Palmen: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 10, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
October 8, 2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  Please provide a work plan 
on how to address the parking issue (i.e: drainage issue, green space, etc).  Consult with Zoning 
on what is acceptable and not acceptable.  Ms. Moermond also indicated that you will need to 
provide inspector access to the interior of the building.  Please note that the other items on the 
list will be inspected on September 20 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Michael Urmann (email) 
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